
 

 
 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS 
Spotted Lantern Fly Information 

 
The USDA has state and federal crews in the area that will be going 
from door to door dropping treatment agreements off for residents to 
sign.  If you want treatment the USDA will need your permission. 
 
For any additional questions residents are encouraged to call the state 
hotline on the flyer (NJ Spotted Lanternfly Hotline at 1-833-223-2840 
(DABBUG0) or contact Tiffany Mauro, USDA-APHIS-PPQ (Pest Survey 

Specialist DE & NJ) at 609-259-5249.

 


